
BARRY TOWNSHIP      STATUS:   APPROVED 

       SPECIAL MEETING                       as presented 9-9-2024    

            PUBLIC HEARING/FAIR LAKE WEED 2   

       September 30, 2024 

        7:00 P.M. 

  

Barry Township Meeting Hall 

155 E. Orchard Street 

Delton, Michigan, 49046  

 

ROLL CALL: 

Board Members Present:       

            Lee Campbell             Trustee   

                Don White                  Trustee    

     Judy Wooer                 Treasurer 

                     Debra Knight   Clerk 

     Barry Bower               Supervisor 

 

Absent:    None.   

 

  

Guests:                 3 Fair Lake residents.  

 

Supervisor Bower called this Special Meeting to order @ 7:00 p.m.  

The purpose of this meeting is to receive the estimate of costs from PLM for weed control at Fair 

Lake.  Also set the Special assessment District as directed and hear any comments pertaining to 

that assessment.  

 

AGENDA:  MOTION by B. Bower, second by L. Campbell to amend the agenda to add “Close 

Public Hearing.”  ALL AYES. MOTION CARRIED.  

 

MOTION by D. Knight, second by J. Wooer to OPEN the Public Hearing for Fair Lake Weed 2 

@ 7:03 p.m.   ALL AYES. MOTION CARRIED.  

 

Supervisor Bower read the attorney statement on the process of this Public Hearing stating costs 

and carry-over funds to be used and the term is 5 years, 2024-2028.  While treatment will be 

from 2025-2029. Supervisor Bower asked for any comments.  No written comments were 

received. Judy Scott questioned why the payment period is different than the treatment period.  

The Board determined to assess the parcels beginning in 2024.  Supervisor Bower asked for any 

other comments, hearing none. 

 

MOTION by D. Knight, second by J. Wooer to CLOSE the Public Hearing for Fair Lake Weed 

2 @ 7:05 p.m.  ALL AYES MOTION CARRIED.  

 

  

 



  

   

MOTION was made by L. Campbell, second by J. Wooer to adjourn this meeting at 7:19 p.m.    

ALL AYES.    MOTION CARRIED. 

  

ADJOURNED.     

  

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

Debra J. Knight  

Barry Township Clerk 

 
 

 

 

 


